

Carding Mill Gallanach Road Oban PA34 4PD

5th September 2014

Dear Ms MacLeod

It is with some embarrassment that I send this extremely late acknowledgement on behalf of Oban Sailing Club to thank the trustees of the Oban Common Good Fund for the award they made at their meeting earlier in the summer. Whilst the cheque was passed to the Club Treasurer, your letter arrived whilst I was on holiday and it remained unopened for a number of weeks. I do apologise for such a late acknowledgement.

As you know, we have identified the purchase of a new dinghy as being one of the key needs of the Club so that it can continue to provide safe and challenging sailing at the lowest possible cost for the benefit of Oban's young people. Indeed the award made by the Common Good Fund will be helpful in leveraging further funding from other agencies.

Oban Sailing Club has recently been selected by Royal Yachting Association Scotland as a Club to received focussed support from one of its Development Officers. We're looking forward to growing the Club over the years into a vibrant centre for sailing and watersports in Oban.

Once we have purchased the dinghy we will invite the members of the Common Good Fund to the Sailing Club for an official launching!

Many thanks again

Yours sincerely

Finlo Cottier, Vice Commodore and leading OSC Fundraising.

Coll